Jason Balsillie

September 30th, 1968
to September 26th, 2022

The late Jason Balsillie has been returned
to his Mom and Dad in Yellowknife.

There will be a lunch
sponsored by his immediate family
for his extended family
at the drop-in centre,
Friday, October 21st, 2022.

Rest In Peace Jay,
you deserve it my boy.



